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  OCTOBER COMMANDERS REPORT 

 

 

 I can’t believe how fast the summer has flown by. Our official raft-offs are over in 

the news from our Second Officer, but a large group formed by our First Officer had a suc-
cessful final on Saturday September 21. Not a lot of swimmers, but I think 12 boats attend-
ed a great get together to end the boating season! I hope everyone enjoyed the summer 
and thanks to all the Captains and anchor boats.     

 Stan Sech put together at great Poker Run despite the foreboding weather reports. 
The boats which were stationed around the lake to hand out card to the participating boats 
were challenged by surprising sun and quite strong winds. The rains held off and a very well 
attended record number of members and guests enjoyed a superb shrimp boil with pota-
toes, sausage, corn on the cob, and excellent deserts at Tugaloo. A number of people en-
joyed very lucrative winnings with their lucky cards. I am not a card player, but all I needed 
was a 10 to complete a straight of face cards! Close, but eventually nothing. 

 Bob Reed had one more Romeo’s at Cheers at Choto’s on the 26th. Halloween and 
Thanksgiving are just around the corner and I am already hearing talk by the “Snow-Birds” 
of their soon to be departures. 

 Make sure you don’t miss the sign-up’s at the next General Membership meetings 
in October and November for the TCC Christmas party on December 11th at the TV Yacht 
Club. This is a special deal as the Club is subsidizing 30% of the cost this year!     

https://tellicocruisingclub.com/


 

October 2024 2nd Officer Report 

So far, we have dates for: 

Boat Parade of Lights on October 22nd  

*Christmas Party on December 11th 

**Christmas Party sign ups will begin at the September Meeting** 

Special thanks to Mary Smith for doing a lot of the Christmas Party organizing and to 

Cathy DeBoer for the Christmas Party flyer.  

**Events to be on the lookout for** 

Fall Color cruise - Sept/Oct 

Parade of Lights – Fall 

 

**Be on the lookout for the monthly Romeo and Juliet Events. 

Check the calendar on the website for the most up to date information. 

Flyers and details on how to sign up for events will be posted as they become available. 

If you’re wondering about what being a captain entails, there are veteran captains you can talk to. We 
will also, if there is interest, conduct an on the water training day for those that want to “try out being 
a captain”. 

** The Club needs the involvement of the membership to help it move forward. Please think about 

how you can become involved. We need volunteers to help organize activities. If interested, please 

contact me. 

David Knight, 2nd Officer 

Text: 724-513-5316 

4dkknight@gmail.com 













ROMEOs October Lunch 

Thursday October 17, 2024 11:30AM 

The Snoring Bear 

4543 E. Lamar Alexander Parkway (US 321) Walland, TN 

After lunch we will take the Foothills Parkway home 

 



 

Bursar & Acting Communications Officer Report 
October 2, 2024 

 

 

New Members 

We had one new paid membership in September. The total is now 6 new memberships for the year. We expect one to three more in October. 

Ship Store  

Hat sales have resume as of mid September but a person is needed to manage sales.  

Upcoming Events 

Sign-up sheet for the Christmas Party will be mailed out shortly for those that are unable to attend the October or November general meetings. 

The signup sheet will also be added to the website and in the newsletter. The email will include payment instructions. The last payment date is 

November 29.   

2025 Membership dues notice is to be included on the website, in the newsletter and to send an email out to all members. Payment is due now 

but the deadline is December 31. 

Interest on CD’s 

We earned interest income of $238.39 as of September 30. 

 

TCC P/L   

1/1/2024 through 9/30/2024   

Category 

1/1/2024
- 
9/30/202
4 

    

INCOME   

50-50 Earnings 300.00 

Corn Roast Fees 962.00 

Interest Inc 238.39 

Membership Dues - New Members 420.00 

Membership Dues - Renewal 200.00 

Poker Run & Shrimp Boil Fees 3,215.00 

TOTAL INCOME 5,335.39 

    

EXPENSES   

Blessing of the Fleet 150.00 



 

 
 

Corn Roast 758.13 

Fees & Charges 36.96 

Gifts & Donations 11.00 

Insurance 2,220.59 

Misc. Expense 36.00 

New Member Supplies 503.76 

Poker Run & Shrimp Boil 2,773.00 

Ship Store Expense 397.92 

Software-Hosting Expense 27.96 

TOTAL EXPENSES 6,915.32 

    

OVERALL TOTAL -1,579.93 

TCC Balance Sheet - As of 
9/30/2024   

Account 

9/30/202
4 
Balance 

    

Bank Accounts   

UCB Business Value Checking 
XX8653 5,439.67 

TOTAL Bank Accounts 5,439.67 

    

Asset Accounts   

Bursar Inventory 1,255.00 

Ship's Store Inventory 470.00 

UCB CD Certificate 7,792.29 

UCB CD Certificate 5K 5,077.96 

TOTAL Asset Accounts 14,595.25 

    

OVERALL TOTAL 20,034.92 



TCC Contact List 

  

Bill Hall  Commander   (318) 564-8412  hallwt@att.net 

Richard Pope First Officer   (818) 512-8083   Rpopecpa@ymail.com 

David Knight             Second Officer   (724) 513-5316   4dkknight@gmail.com 
Glen Hukins Bursar    (973-570-5147  glen.hukins@gmail.com 
Jerry Campbell Communication Officer  (865) 458-0861  jerrycampbell2@gmail.com 
 Pat Ezell  Scribe       jpezell@aol.com 
George Maresca Immediate Past Commander (973) 919-9009  geomike1960@gmail.com 
Susan Weakley Member at Large   (601) 270-9420  smweakley.3@gmail.com 
Pam Schell  Service Office    (423) 462-1094 
Bob Reed Webmaster / Photo Directory (630)-589-6585   saxhound@sbcglobal.net 

           ROMEO’s Captain     (865) 738-3643h 
Mary Reed   JULIET’s Captain   (630) 240-2072   gaphound@sbcglobal.net 
Glen & Jodi Seymore Ship’s Store  (423) 884-6978 
Cathy DeBoer   Graphics Design  {865) 582-6262   cdeboer22@gmail.com 
Roberta Kasper  Newsletter Publisher    rkasper20@charter.net 
Vacant    Lead Photographer  
Joe McCaul  Silver Carp in TNA new format (630) 240-5534 
Stan Sech   Silver Carp in TNA new format (865) 556-8066 

Tim Smith  Past Commanders Lead 


